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Morning Announcements

· Today is Mangia! Mangia!  Lasagna Roll-up w/marinara & Garlic Bread OR Italian Meatball Sub. Don't forget to choose a fruit, juice, vegetable or a milk to complete your meal. 
· It’s not too late to become part of the boys track team family. Sign up before spring break.  Find Coach Borczak after school.
· Don’t forget tomorrow at 6pm is the World Language Induction Ceremony. Ceremony starts at 6pm in the Auditorium.  Parent are also invited.  We ask that students that are being inducted this year arrive between 5:15-5:30 to rehearse before the ceremony.
· Interested in playing football in the fall?  Now is the time to prepare. There will be open workouts on Tuesday and Thursday mornings from 6-7am, park in the front lot and enter through door 1 and dressed in workout clothes.  Bring a towel, water bottle and clothes to change into for after the workout.  Make a difference not excuses.  Larkin Pride!
· If you need to make up the Seal of Biliteracy test, please report to C27 tomorrow, March 21st at 7:40am. Check your email for further instructions.  
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Royal Congratulations
· Congrats to the Group Interp cast of The Giver for a strong performance at Sectionals this past weekend. Your Royals came in 4th place and just barely missed qualifying for the State Tournament. All-Sectional Honors we’re given to Nadia Schultz, Jake Boucher-Merlo, and Adunni Okiji. Way to go, GI!
· The boys competed in their last indoor meet this past Friday at the Up-state Eight Conference championship. Almost every Royal competing earned a personal best in their event. Point winners included a 4th place for Marrell Williams in the 55-meter low hurdles. Michael Barton was 5th in the triple jump. Barton teamed up with Jaylen Miller, Jaydis Frazier, and TJ Boone for a 4th in the 4x200 meter relay. Barton and Boone then teamed up with Christian Huerta and Maison Preuss for a 6th in the mile relay. 

And Remember Royals,
LIVE, LOVE LARKIN!
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